Dear Mr Horsthuis
| write on behalf of the fund-raising committee to thank you for your most generous
donation of a voucher for our recent fund raising evening auction. It is encouraging
to receive such great support, as the RNLI could not save lives at sea without such
support and generosity. Ironically, the very night we were holding our function, we
heard news from our Cumbrian colleagues that all their seven lifeboats were out
that day and night, helping the flood victims. So it is not only lives at sea that are
saved but also flood victims helped. Unlike their equally brave colleagues in the
mountain rescue, police and fire services, they receive no funds from local or
central government towards fuel costs etc, which is why we, the fundraisers, rely
heavily on such generous donors such as yourself.
On the evening, we raised £3.041,which was a 27% increase on last years event,
which really made our day. Once more, thank you so very much.
Yours Sincerely
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Shirley Collin. Hon. Sec. Peel Lifeboat Fund-raising Committee.
25 Factory Lane
Peel.
IM5 1NA

shirley.collin@mac.com
Tel.845708 Mobile 07624202708




